
Save the Date

Resident Birthdays

Employee Birthdays

Resident Council - 11th
Valentine’s Day Party - 14th

Culinary Council - 20th
Arcadia Store - 25th

February Birthday Party - 27th

Clinton Hall - 1st
Carrol Ettelson- 14th

Sally Willis -14th

Letter from
Executive Director

February
2025

3343 Berryhill Road, Pace, FL 32571

Jaunese Emmons - 2nd
Ann Whitman - 8th

Emma Martin - 13th
Evelyn Crider - 23rd

Happy February Everyone!
It seems like the month of January just went right by us! February
promises to be just as busy with all the events coming up. We have
Superbowl, Valentine’s Day, Mardi Gras kick off, and President’s
Day. We are having a super bowl party, a Valentine’s celebration,
and a trip to the Wildlife Refuge. Get ready to have some fun!!
In January, we completed our fourth quarter of The Arcadia
Ambassadors. The fourth quarter winners were John Fletcher and
Laura Towles. Congratulations to them both. As a reminder, these
are the winners from 2024:
Donna Letrud and Susan Ormond - 1st Quarter.
Clinton Hall and Shannon Stoll – 2nd Quarter
Aleacia Ingram and Lenore Marks – 3rd Quarter
John Fletcher and Laura Towles – 4th Quarter
And…In case you didn’t hear…the winner for Arcadia Ambassador
of the year is…  John Fletcher
Remember, nomination forms will be available at the front desk,
and completed forms can be turned in to the Concierge or the
Executive Director. Each quarter Arcadia Pace will recognize two
team members who exemplify the Arcadia Way. Those chosen will
be eligible for the Ambassador of the Year. The employee chosen
for Ambassador of the Year will be able to compete with those
chosen from the other Arcadia Communities as Arcadia
Ambassador of the Year! Please take time to nominate your
favorite staff member throughout the year.
February may be short and sweet, but we have a lot to celebrate
this month. We are always open to new ideas, so please feel free to
reach out to our staff and share your suggestions. Let’s make 2025
the best year yet!!

Carol Ettelson
Executive Director



The Gnome is still “On the Roam!” Much like
"Elf/Santa on the Shelf," we will be hiding this
"Gnome" somewhere throughout the building

each morning. It will not be in any personal
bedrooms, bathrooms, or outside. If you so

happen to find the "Gnome," pick it up and bring it
to Hailie, or the Concierge for a golden ticket! We

will be hiding our "Gnome" for all holiday seasons!
However, this summer gnome will be roaming

through the end of September. The Gnome
pictured to the left is the only gnome we will

accept. Stay tuned for more "Gnome on the Roam"
updates. Good luck everyone!

“Gnome on the Roam”

Resident Spotlight
Joan Addison 

     Joan Addison, affectionately known as Joani, was born on
July 9, 1939, at Escambia General Hospital in Pensacola, FL.
She was the third of six daughters in her family.
     Joani graduated from Tate High School and married
Raymond L. Addison in 1956. As a Navy wife, Joani traveled
the world alongside Raymond, living in places like Greece,
Hawaii, Spain, and Iceland. Together, they built a beautiful
family, raising three biological children and adopting one
more. Their love and generosity extended further as they
fostered seven children over the years.

     A devoted stay-at-home mom, Joani dedicated herself to her family until her
children grew up and started families of their own, blessing her with 15 grandchildren
and 10 great-grandchildren. Later in life, she reentered the workforce, spending 15
years working for the government at Saufley Field.
     Joani is a woman of faith with a passion for creativity. She enjoys quilting,
crocheting, cross-stitching, drawing, and writing. Today, she’s happily settled at
Arcadia Senior Living, where she shares her days with her beloved rescue dog, Misty.



Keeping Up With The Arcadians



Destinee Miller 
Open Arms Director of Life Engagement

memorycare@arcadiapace.com

Nerrissa Dunn
Business Office Director
ndunn@arcadiapace.com

Sally  Willis
Director of Community Relations
swillis@arcadiapace.com

Carol Ettelson 
Executive Director
cettelson@arcadiapace.com

Jim  Miller
Director of Culinary Services
dietarypace@arcadiapace.com

Hailie O’Connell
Director of Life Engagement
activities@arcadiapace.com

John  Fletcher
Director of Maintenance
jfletcher@Arcadiapace.com

Mary Davis
Concierge
conciergepace@Arcadiapace.com

Jolee  Blackmon
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
jblackmon@arcadiapace.com

Your Team More Info

SUPER BOWL 
SUNDAY

Join us in some Pregame
Super Bowl fun. 
In The Shade on 

Sunday, February 9th 
at 1:30pm

Thursday,
February 6th      

at 1:30pm
In the 1st Floor

Living Room

Wednesday,
February 26th 

Leaving at 12pm
Cost $6


